Mubht nt the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

January 31, 2024

REGIQNAL MEMORANDUM
No. 107 %5 2024

RESCHEDULING OF THE WORKSHOP ON THE QUALITY ASSURANCE AND
FINALIZATION OF LEARNING RESOURCES TO SUPPORT THE
NATIONAL LEARNING RECOVERY PROGRAM (NLRP)

FOR KINDERGARTEN TO GRADE 3

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Due to administrative concerns, this Office, through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division (CLMD) — Learning Resources Management Section
(LRMS), announces the rescheduling of the Workshop on the Quality Assurance and
Finalization of Learning Resources to Support the National Learning Recovery
Program (NLRP) for Kindergarten to Grade 3 from February 5-7, 2024 to February
26-28, 2024 at the Deped RO8, RELC-NEAP, Government Center, Candahug, Palo,
Leyte.

2 Other provisions of RM No. 69, s. 2024 titled Workshop on the Quality
Assurance and Finalization of Learning Resources to Support the National Learning
Recovery Program (NLRP) for Kindergarten to Grade 3 remain in effect.

3. The participants are advised to bring their laptops and extension cords. The
first meal is AM Snacks of Day 1 — February 26, 2024 and the last meal is PM Snacks
of Day 3 — February 28, 2024.

4, Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum are
desired.
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